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Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Hello,  

 

From homeowner @  Greene Drive, Brampton  L6V2P2 

 

I’m writing to provide comments in support of the proposed development at the centennial mall 

site. I support all phases of the plan.  

 

I am a proud home owner in this area and I believe the new development will help to bring great 

improvement and value to the community. The community needs this development to bring new 

medium to high income earners, businesses as well as investors to the area.  

 

The mall itself is a huge land which is being under utilized. I think a mixture of high density 

residential and some commercial development fits the area well.  

 

With the expansion of Peel Memorial and hopefully other developments the community will be 

well equipped to served the additional development and newcomers.  

 

The potential income for the city is also good as it will bring in new tax dollars to the city. 

Brampton is rapidly expanding and it is such bold initiatives that will help us to compete with 

other major cities such  as Mississauga and Toronto.  

 

Thank you.  

Ps// I’m a new mum of twins so I won’t be able to attend the town hall meeting in person.  But I 

believe my comments will be well received.  

 

Akua S. Appiah  

 

 


